
 

     
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 17th May 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week has been Year 6 SATs week and we could not be more proud of how the children have 
approached the week: demonstrating great maturity, stamina and positivity. Each and every 
child gave their very best!  Huge well done and thank you, parents and families, for all the 
support and encouragement that you have provided. 

Our staff have also pulled out all the stops this 
week, as always, to create the very best 
conditions possible for the children to focus 
and try their best.  I’m sure you will join me in 
thanking them too for all their support and 
commitment.  

You will recall that we have previously sent communication out regarding expressing an interest 
in the wraparound care that we are looking to provide during the additional week of October 
half term. This was also provided during parents’ evenings. Plans are in preparation for this and 
we will be in touch soon with an update. 

As always, thank you for your continued support of our school. If you have any questions relating to 
your child, or key messages for your class teacher, please do contact them via a message on Class Dojo, 
or using admin@placefarm.org.uk. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Mrs McConnell 
Head of School 
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Upcoming dates: 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
May 
22nd May:    Uniform swap shop on the playground at the end of the school day (EYFS and KS1) 
23rd May:     Class photos 
27th May – 31st May – Half term break 
 
June 
3rd June:       PD Day 
6th June:       Year 2 trip to Felixstowe 
                      5CM Reading Café (9.00-9.30) 
10th June:    Years 1 & 2 Sports Day (9 – 10:30am) 
11th June:    EYFS Sports Day (9 – 10:30am) 
                     Years 5 & 6 Sports Day (1:30 – 3:00pm) 
12th June:   Years 3 & 4 Sports Day (9.00–10:30am) 
13th June:    0AP and 0LP Reading Café (9.00–9:30) 
                     3KM visit to Haverhill library 
                     3SJ visit to Haverhill library 
18th June:    Year 6 transition meetings for Castle Manor (further information to follow) 
20th June:    5JG Reading Café (9.00-9.30) 
                     2LA visit to Haverhill library 
                     2SA visit to Haverhill library 
24th June:    Year 5 Residential trip – Kip on a Ship (25th – 26th June) 
27th June:    6EJ and 6SL Reading Café (9.00-9.30) 
                     1ES visit to Haverhill library 
28th June:   PD Day 
 
July 
3rd July:      Y6 trip to Gulliver’s Land 
4th July:      4KM Reading Café (9.00-9.30) 
5th July:      Music performance for parents/carers of children in choir or music club (2:00pm)  
9th July:      Open classroom for parents/carers (3:30 – 5:00pm) 
                    Children’s University Graduation (for eligible pupils in Year 5) at Samuel Ward (5:30pm) 
11th July:   Summer Disco 
12th July:   Y6 Graduation (2:00pm) 
                   Reports sent to parents 
15th July:   Transition week for all year groups (children spending time in their new classes) 
17th July:   Year 6 transition days 17th – 19th July (Castle Manor and Samuel Ward Academy) 
19th July:  Last day of term 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Events and Trips this week 
Year 6 SATs 

 
Celebration Assembly 

 
 
Congratulations to everyone 
who received a certificate in 
celebration assembly this 
week. We had lots of 
children receiving their 
coloured certificates today. 
We also had children 
receiving their PROUD 
certificates. 

 
We also two pupils celebrated for their achievements outside of 
school and one pupil receiving their pen license. 
 
 
 
 

 
We are also continuing to celebrate maths 
achievements on tt rockstars. This term, we are 
presenting certificates to the child in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 
and 6 who achieved the most coins in their year group, 
as well as certificates for the three children who had 
the biggest increase in their times table recall speed. 
 
 

Times table knowledge and fluency are so important in many areas of maths. Please continue to 
encourage your children to use tt rockstars at home. Thank you for your ongoing support with this. 

 



 

Music at Place Farm 
 

Music is really starting to develop at Place Farm. The whole school have been developing their 
skills in rhythm, and with Key Stage 2 also learning how to read music on a stave.  
 
In the Music Hub, there are displays to help 
with these skills, which you can see to the right. 
 
Rhythms displayed on red are based on KS1 
children 
Rhythms displayed on blue are based on KS2 
children. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Each week, we have a whole school singing assembly. Please see a link to one of the songs that 
we have been singing and please feel free to have a sing-a-long at home.  
Bruno Mars - Count on Me (Official Lyric Video) - YouTube 
 
 
During singing assembly, we share and learn 
about a composer of the month and this month 
we are listening to music by Gustav Holst. 
Please use the link below to hear a sample of 
his music: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lB8F852qJsU&list=PLxpjNkTs16fyipiM3EczPScKc_hf4DtVp 
 
We have been expanding our extracurricular activities, and the Music hub now runs two lunchtime 
choirs, a brass group and an afterschool music club for KS2 children. 
 
On the 5th July, we will have a small performance at school, in the afternoon at 2pm, for parents 
and carers of the children involved in these extracurricular activities. More information about this 
will be shared soon. 

 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6k8cpUkKK4c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lB8F852qJsU&list=PLxpjNkTs16fyipiM3EczPScKc_hf4DtVp


 

Drum Kit Lessons with Martin Everett 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am pleased to be able to offer extra curricular drum kit lessons to all year groups at Place Farm. Lessons 
are £18 per 30 minute lesson and are booked on a termly basis. Lessons will be given on an electronic 
drum kit and will be held during the school day. A 20 minute trial lesson can be arranged for your child, to 
help decide if this is something that they would enjoy. To register your interest please complete the form 
below and further information will follow:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=flzQy2QFTEapyFTpF1Os7pTle-
9KdYVOsDBCBoniyE9UNVM0SVlKT0pJTUZFOFJXMFJZVlNWMVE2Qy4u 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Everett  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=flzQy2QFTEapyFTpF1Os7pTle-9KdYVOsDBCBoniyE9UNVM0SVlKT0pJTUZFOFJXMFJZVlNWMVE2Qy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=flzQy2QFTEapyFTpF1Os7pTle-9KdYVOsDBCBoniyE9UNVM0SVlKT0pJTUZFOFJXMFJZVlNWMVE2Qy4u


 

Online Safety free sessions 
Please see the poster below about free workshops about Cyber Choices and Online Safety. This has 

also been emailed to all parents/carers. To access the links embedded in the poster, please use 
version of this poster that was emailed to you. 

 



 

 

May Half-term Activities 
 

Please see below for a choice of half-term activity camps that are being run by Prestige Sports. 
 

The links to how to book your child onto these are below:.  
  
Mega Sports - https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/139 
  
Football Camp - https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/140  

 

 
 

Please see below for information about half-term activities at Abbeycroft Leisure: 

 

https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/139
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/140


 

 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Clubs outside of school 

 
 

Uniform expectations for the summer term 
 

 



 

Purchasing uniform for next year 
http://www.cpat.kiiwiiclothing.co.uk/ 

Please see the email below from Kiiwii clothing: 
 

 
 

http://www.cpat.kiiwiiclothing.co.uk/


 

 
 

 



 

 
2024 Uniform Pricelist 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

 


